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Present: 

Ina Demme – CBF Executive Assistant 

Neil Kimelman – Director Zone IV & CBF President 

Shelley Burns – Director Zone VI 

Susie Cooper – Director Zone III 

Kathie Macnab – Director Zone I 

 

Call to Order at 1pm eastern 

1. CBC requirement to have Zoom in addition to BBO – We had proposed requirement for Zoom in 

addition to BBO. Many players have told us they would not have signed up if they knew this 

would be required. It was not in original Conditions of Contest.  

2. Ina to send letter to Captains saying that we encourage use of video but it is not required. We 

have listened to all the comments. Keep in mind that it is likely to be a requirement in the 

future. Send draft to Board members to review. 

3. Likely that there won’t be a World Championship in 2021. 

4. Wait to see if additional requirements 

Motion xxx-21: Move to adjourn adjourned at 1:45pm eastern 

Moved by Neil Kimelman 

Carried 

 


